Vacancy for Chair at the Regulator of
Social Housing

News story

The Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities is seeking to
appoint a Chair at RSH to help guide the next phase of it’s growth and
development.

The role will require ensuring that the organisation continues to deliver in
these more challenging times, and that going forward it can respond and
evolve to delivering a more consumer-focused regulatory regime involving a
significant change in the size and role of the organisation.

Applicants with a wide range of skills and backgrounds and experience leading
an organisation through significant change are welcome to apply.

The vacancy will close on Monday 18 October.

See the advert on the HM Government Public Appointments website.
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